
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 

Please be advised that Sunday, March 30, 2025 will be Eid ul-Fitr - one of the Muslim 

Annual festivals and holidays. 

 

We request that you excuse the attendance of: 

Mr./Ms. __________________________________________________________, 

attending _______________________ Elementary/Middle/High School/College on Sunday, 

March 30, 2025 and not be counted against this student, so he/she can join their family in 

participating in religious obligations and festivities. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. If you have any further questions about 

Eid ul-Fitr, please feel free to contact the Valley Ranch Islamic Center by email 

(info@vric.org) or by phone (214.496.9000). 

 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Yaser Birjas 
Religious Director of VRIC 
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